

Bie 12.77

SPECIAL BROADCASTING SERVICE

c/- Postal & Telecommunications Department 153 Walker Street, North Sydney PO Box 471, NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2060 Telephone 9221188

Ref: 77/310

8 December 1977

Mrs L. Gustin 102 South Terrace Road BANKSTOWN NSW 2200

Dear Mrs Gustin

I would like to take the opportunity to congratulate you on your appointment to the State Ethnic Broadcasting Advisory Committee in New South Wales.

As you will have heard, the Special Broadcasting Service has been appointed by the Government and is expected to assume responsibility for the ethnic radio stations, 2EA and 3EA on 1 January 1978.

The other members of SBS, Professor M. Aroney, Mr V. Cassisi, Mr N. Hutchison and I intend having an initial meeting with the National Ethnic Broadcasting Advisory Council (NEBAC) early in February. We would hope to have the opportunity to meet with the New South Wales and Victorian SEBACs as soon as practicable thereafter.

With this in mind, you should expect to hear from me again early in February concerning a proposed date for the first meeting of the SEBACs.

Yours sincerely

Grisha Sklovsky y CHAIRMAN DESIGNATE